Althea Throndson
1550 190th Street |
New Hampton, 1A 50659

May 10, 2013
Dear New Hampton School Board:

In February, 2010, my aunt, Angela Glaser, was diagnosed with Multiple Myeloma. That June, we
began participating in Relay for Life in honor of her battle and so many others ke her. We have
participated since then, raising money for cancer research and support through the American Cancer
Society. This year, one of my aunts bought a new iPad mini to raffle as a fimdraiser for our team. Iam
hopmg the School Board would consider allowing me and a few high-school aged farmily menbers and
friends to set up a fundraising table over the lunch period between May 16 and May 22 to sell rafile
tickets.

This fundraiser has been approved by the Relay for Life committee in Chickasaw County. Tickets sell
for one for $5 and 5 for $20. The raffic will be held on the night of the Refay at Mikkelson Park. The
winner need not be present to win.

Thank you for your consideration.

Smcerely,

Althea Throndson
10th Grade

Cc: Dr. Updegraft



